
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 
reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

LING YUI HOLDINGS LIMITED
凌 控 股 有 限 公 司

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 784)

TRADING HALT

At the request of Ling Yui Holdings Limited (the “Company”), trading in the shares of the Company on 
The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited has been halted with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 16 July 2024 
pending the release of an announcement pursuant to the Hong Kong Code on Takeovers and Mergers 
which constitutes inside information of the Company.

By order of the Board of
Ling Yui Holdings Limited

Leung Cheuk Ho
Executive Director

Hong Kong, 16 July 2024

A s  a t  t h e  d a t e  o f  t h i s  a n n o u n c e m e n t ,  t h e  B o a r d  c o m p r i s e s  M r .  L i n g  C h i  F a i  a n d 
Mr. Leung Cheuk Ho as executive Directors; and Mr. Chong Kam Fung, Mr. Ho Chun Chung Patrick 
and Mr. Shi Wai Lim William as independent non-executive Directors.


